
	

 

Our students will be compassionate, resilient, self-sufficient, engaged members of their community.
CCSD will establish a community of learning that empowers the whole child to embrace life-long learning and a growth mindset.

Memorandum	
Item	7c	

	
TO:		CCSD	School	Board	Members	
FROM:		Jackie	Hanson,	Superintendent	
DATE:		October	4,	2024	
SUBJECT:		Revised	CCSD	School	Calendar	2024-2025		
	
CCSD’s	Fall	Parent-Teacher	Conference	dates	have	been	rescheduled	to	October	10-11,	2024,	rather	than	
previously	calendared	dates	(10/24-10/25/24).	
	
Holding	Parent-Teacher	Conferences	in	the	middle	of	the	quarter	is	more	beneficial	as	it	allows	for	
timely	feedback	and	early	intervention.		Providing	enough	time	to	our	students	for	any	needed	
improvement	before	grades	are	finalized	is	important	to	us.		Additionally,	this	change	should	also	reduce	
potential	for	end-of-quarter	anxiety/stress	and	will	likely	enhance	engagement	as	there	will	still	be	time	
before	the	end	of	the	quarter	to	make	meaningful	progress.	
	
Attached	to	this	memo	is	CCSD’s	Revised	School	Calendar	for	the	2024-2025	school	year.		The	new	Fall	
Parent/Teacher	Conference	dates	are	marked	on	this	calendar	for	ease	of	reference.		Our	school	offices	
will	provide	notice	of	this	change	and	will	include	school	specific	conferencing	details	over	the	next	two	
(2)	weeks.		Please	remember,	the	first	day	of	Parent/Teacher	Conferences,	October	10th,	is	a	minimum	
day	(CEMS	dismissal	@	1:45	&	CHS	dismissal	@	1:52)	and	the	second	day	of	conferences,	October	11th,	is	
a	no-school	day.		
	
Suggested	Motion:		Move	to	approve	CCSD’s	Revised	School	Calendar	for	the	2024-2025	school	year	
as	presented.		


